©

THE CARBINE CLUB of NEW ZEALAND

PATRON: Sir David Levene OBE, KNZM

President: AIDIN DENNIS Secretary: VICKY LATTA

PO Box 58 076, Botany, Auckland 2163 Telephone: (Bus.) 09 277 0456 Email: admin@carbineclubnz.org.nz

20 August 2020

Newsletter to members

LUNCHEON - Friday, 25th September 2020

While Covid19 has once again limited movement in Auckland, after speaking to Ellerslie Events Centre and provided we are at least at Alert Level 2, it is anticipated that we will be able to proceed with our next scheduled luncheon for 25th September.

We are currently finalising details for the usual lunch flyer. However, we plan to use the lunch to promote the recent initiative 'BeSportive.kiwi', which aims to get parents and grandparents to support their, and other children, into sport, having fun and enjoying it. You may have seen the television coverage.

The initiative is backed by a number of New Zealand's famous sporting parents, such as Dan Carter, Phil Tautarangi, Eroni Clark and Anna Lawrence etc., some of whom we hope to have on a panel, along with Ben Skeen, a prominent rugby referee, and a successful Paralympian. It is an initiative relevant to every New Zealand parent and grandparent.

Note the date, Friday 25th September in your diary now and look out for the flyer seeking registrations.

CARBINE CLUB SUBSCRIPTIONS

Our Treasurer Murray McKinnon usually sends out subscription invoices following the Annual General Meeting. Some members have already paid their subscription for the 2020-21 year and thank you for your payments. However, with the delay in the holding of the Annual General Meeting, the Committee has agreed to reduce the workload of the Treasurer and instead of individual notices being sent, notice of subscriptions falling due will be notified via newsletter.

The annual subscription for Club and Senior members for the year ended 31st March 2021 is now due. It would be appreciated if you could direct credit your subscription to the Carbine Club's bank account.

Details of the account are as follows:

Annual Subscription \$100.00 **Payable to:** to 31st March 2021 The Carbine

The Carbine Club of New Zealand ASB Bank, Remuera

A/c no. 12-3030-0502371-00

If any member requires an invoice or a receipt, please contact Murray McKinnon at murray@mckinnon.co.nz.

Regards

VJ Latta Secretary

CARBINE CLUB OF NEW ZEALAND